
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
 

November 4, 2014 
 
Rick Schouman 
CVI Laser Optics 
200 Dorado Pl. SE 
Albuquerque, NM 87123 
 
SUBJECT: CVI LASER OPTICS, VOIDANCE OF NEW LICENSE REQUEST  
 
Dear Mr. Schouman: 
 
This letter refers to your new license request, dated August 22, 2014, and to our subsequent 
request for additional information dated August 28, 2014.  We have not received the requested 
information.  As we discussed over the phone today, we have voided your application.  This 
action is taken without prejudice to the resubmission of your request.  Please note that when 
you resubmit your application at a later date, you may refer to Mail Control No. 584655 for the 
documentation you have already submitted.   
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,” a 
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records component of NRC’s Agencywide 
Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC 
Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.   
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at (301) 415-7640, or by electronic mail at 
Shirley.Xu@nrc.gov.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
/RA/ 
 

 
Shirley Xu 
Material Safety License Branch 
Division of Materials Safety, States, Tribal  
   and Rulemaking Programs 
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety  
   and Safeguards 
   

Docket No. 040-38373  
Mail Control: 584655 
 

  

 



November 4, 2014 
 
 
Rick Schouman 
CVI Laser Optics 
200 Dorado Pl. SE 
Albuquerque, NM 87123 
 
SUBJECT: CVI LASER OPTICS, VOIDANCE OF NEW LICENSE REQUEST  
 
Dear Mr. Schouman: 
 
This letter refers to your new license request, dated August 22, 2014, and to our subsequent 
request for additional information dated August 28, 2014.  We have not received the requested 
information.  As we discussed over the phone today, we have voided your application.  This 
action is taken without prejudice to the resubmission of your request.  Please note that when 
you resubmit your application at a later date, you may refer to Mail Control No. 584655 for the 
documentation you have already submitted.   
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,” a 
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records component of NRC’s Agencywide 
Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC 
Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.   
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at (301) 415-7640, or by electronic mail at 
Shirley.Xu@nrc.gov.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 

 
Shirley Xu 
Material Safety License Branch 
Division of Materials Safety, States, Tribal  
   and Rulemaking Programs 
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety  
   and Safeguards 
   

Docket No. 040-38373  
Mail Control: 584655 
 

ML14308A626 
OFFICE NMSS/MSTR/MSLB  NMSS/MSTR/MSLB  NMSS/MSTR/MSLB  
NAME S. Xu H. Gonzalez S. Xu 
DATE 11/4/2014 11/4/2014 11/4/2014 
 


